From: Paulino, Franklin

Sent: Friday, July 19, 2024 4:26 PM

To: Lauren Stacey <\ NG >
Subject: FW: FW: Public Records Act

Ms. Stacey,

I have attempted to call you at the (802)342-3973 phone number numerous times. | just left another
voicemail today. I called to request clarification about your request. Our Office, the Attorney General’s
Office, only handled the officer involved shooting of Christopher Louras. The death investigation of
Nicholas Louras was handled by the Department of State’s Attorneys and Sheriffs. It seems that you are
primarily interested in obtaining information about the death investigation by the Department of State’s
Attorneys. Their number is (802) 828-2891 and they are located at 110 State Street Montpelier, VT
05633-6401.

I am attaching a link to the press release of the work that we performed on the officer involved shooting
of Christopher Louras. https://ago.vermont.gov/blog/2020/02/18/attorney-general-donovan-announces-
officers-involved-fatal-rutland-shooting-will-not-be-prosecuted.

The current request of evidence of the Christopher Louras case will exceed $30. If you wish to proceed
with the request, please contact me directly. If we do not hear from you, we will consider the matter
closed. Thank you.

-Franklin Paulino





